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Since these cuts have come into action it is now far more difficult for me as well as my 
family and friends to access public transport and to move around our area and cuty. The 
removal of a bus stop near my House means that my elderly neighbour now needs to walk 
further to access a bus stop, something that is incredibly diffuse for her as she needs a 
walking aid. She now goes out a lot less and is isolated from her Friends and community. 
These cuts are outrages and have ruined our lives. 


